
News from Bottisham Medical Practice Patients’ Group 
 
Autumn Newsletter: The Practice newsletter is now available on line or at 
reception. 
 
Patients’ Car Service:  We are preparing a question and answer leaflet about this 
Service which will be available in the surgery for anyone who is interested. 
 
Flu Vaccination Clinics: Saturday 16 November and some other sessions will be 
available.  Early morning appointments will also be made available on Mondays and 
Tuesdays through the autumn.  Flu is a very nasty illness, much worse than a cold, 
so please have the vaccination to protect yourself and others. 
 
Purchase of Equipment:  Doctors have given us a list of items that would be 
particularly helpful for them to have and it has been decided to purchase all the 
smaller items which are diagnostic and examination tools.  The Doppler machine, for 
checking blood circulation in diabetic patients is nearly £1500 so this is our next 
target to save for. 
 
Walks for Health:  The next walks with our accredited walk leader Steve Gilson start 
at 11.00 am from the surgery car park on 8 and 20 November, 6 December 2019.  
Do join Steve for a walk he would be delighted to see you.  Walks from Anglesey 
Abbey continue on Thursdays at 10am from the reception area. 
 
Next Patient Group Meeting: Next meeting will be Thursday 23 January 2020 at 
6.30pm at the surgery. 
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